News story: UK Flags to be flown at
full mast for birth of Royal Baby

Flags on UK Government Buildings will fly at full mast on Tuesday 24th April
2018 from 0800 — 2000hrs in celebration of the birth of TRH Duke and Duchess
of Cambridge’s third child.

Other organisations and local authorities may choose to follow suit. Devolved
administrations are responsible for issuing instructions for the flying of
the Union Flag on buildings in their estate and others as necessary.


http://www.government-world.com/news-story-uk-flags-to-be-flown-at-full-mast-for-birth-of-royal-baby-2/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-uk-flags-to-be-flown-at-full-mast-for-birth-of-royal-baby-2/

